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Work will commence soon on a 
$300,000 water infrastructure project 
to improve the water supply to 
Burnett Heads.  
 
This water infrastructure will consist 
of the installation of a water pressure 
main as indicated in yellow on the 
map.  
 
Council’s Water Services Team is 
involved with the construction of the 
water infrastructure.  Construction is 
planned to commence in November 
2019 and is expected to be 
completed during December 2019. 
During this time, construction work 
will be undertaken Monday to Friday 
between the hours of 7.00 am and 
5.00 pm. 
 
Traffic Management measures will 
be implemented during construction. 
Individual owners will be consulted if 
it is required dig across their 
driveway  during the course of 
construction. 
 
The new water main has to be 
connected to the existing water 
network during which time there will 
be a disruption to the water service. 
Residents will be provided with prior 
notice in this event. 
 
Bundaberg Regional Council is 
aware of the inconvenience 
construction work causes and 
thanks residents for their patience 
and co-operation. Should you have 
any concerns or queries regarding 
the water works, please call 
Council’s Project Manager. 
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